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Lily Kuonenė�����������
Professor of Art and 
Foundations Coordinator , has 
mounted a solo exhibition of 
her work titled PLAYNTINGS: 
Chroma Shift at Fulcrum Gallery. 
Part of Columbus State 
University’s gallery network, the 
Fulcrum Gallery established a 
high vis ibility exhibition venue 
as a window-front storefront 
space to fulfill its mission of 
community outreach. 
Exhibitions are visible from 
outside, making this the perfect 
gallery for social distancing. 
Kuonen will also serve as juror 
for their Annual Art 
Foundations Exhibition, speak 
at an annual department 
convocation, and lecture for  the 
student body 
(virtually). 

Dr. Catherine Saenz, Assistant Professor 
of Kinesiology presented at the Jax 
Saludable virtual conference on the 

health of the Hispanic community. This 
was created for the Hispanic community 

where physicians specializing in 
different areas discussÆÅ important 

health issues and initiatives to advance 
patient-centered healthcare.  

(Pictured r ight) 

Assistant Professor of Biology & 
Marine Science, Dr. Bryan Franks 

co-authored  
“Inconspicuous, recovering or 
northward shift: Status and 

management of the white shark 
(Carcharodon carcharias) in Atlantic 
Canada” Ên the Canadian Journal of 

Fisheries and Aquatic Sciences. 
(Pictured left) 
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PHIN’TASTIC

  A CCOMPLISHMENTS  

The Linda Berry Stein College of Fine Arts has been awarded a 
$15,000 grant by the Cornelia T. Bailey Foundation 2020 Arts 
Program for collaborative community work with the LaVilla 
School of the Arts in Jacksonville.  Stein College students and 
faculty will partner with the LaVilla community in a year-l ong 
program of artistic/classroom exchange and guest artist residencies 
during the 2020-2021 academic year.  The mission of the Cornelia 
T. Bailey Foundation is to promote the arts, education and 
initiatives that seek to better our world utilizing nature and the sciences.     

Dr. Nisse Goldberg, Professor of Biology and Marine Science had her 
co-authored article “Patterns in submerged aquatic vegetation in the 
lower St. Johns River, Florida, from 2001 to 2019” published in the Journal 
of Aquatic Plant Management.  

Dr. Julius Demps, Professor of Management, contributed an invited 
column “My View: Should Winn-D ixie change its name?” to 
the Jacksonville Daily Record. You can view the article 
online at jaxdailyrecord.com.   ⁣㤮㘵㘱㤵眠㰰㈷㔠ㄠ㠸⸴㠷爠〠申楆਱‰‰㤲㤮㘵㘱㤵眠㰰
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Dr. Kara Conway, Assistant Professor of Biology, had 
her co-authored article “Distinct Tissue-Specific Roles 
for the Disease-Associated Autophagy Genes 
ATG16L2 and ATG16L1” published in The Journal of 
Immunology, 203: 1820-1829.  

Dr. Heather Hausenblas, Professor of Kinesiology,  
Dr. Kara Conway, Assistant Professor of Biology,  
Dr. Charles Harvey, Clinical Assistant Professor o
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